Dad Take Your Child to School Day

On September 28, 2016, Orlando Science Elementary, along with the Florida Department of Education,
observed Dads Take Your Child to School Day statewide. This initiative was a wonderful opportunity for
dads or other male role models to get involved in their child’s education and to highlight the significant
difference they make by taking a more active role. Thank you to all the dad or male role models who
were able to participate. We know many could not make it this year but we hope you can in 2017.




